
Glocester Heritage Society 

           Fall Newsletter 
On September 22, 2018 the Glocester Business Association held a dedication 
ceremony in memory of Rose LaVoie with a stone bench placed in front of the Job 
Armstrong Store. The GBA and Rose’s family agreed that an appropriate home for 
the bench was in front of the Job Armstrong Store, headquarters of the Glocester 
Heritage Society, especially since its location is across the street from the park 
dedicated to Skip LaVoie for his service to the community. 

 As we know, Rose was a guiding force for the GBA and the Glocester Heritage 
Society for many years and her influence continues. Family and friends gathered 
and passed along many stories of how Rose could influence people.  

  

If you are in town, stop by the Job Armstrong Store, sit for a minute on the bench, 
and you can’t help but think of Rose and Skip.                                     

 



   UPCOMING EVENTS 
           October 2018 

The Ham and Bean Supper planned for October 27th with the Grange 
has been cancelled.  

                            November 2018 

Plans are being made and vendors have been notified for Peddlar’s 
Fair. This is an annual event that the Glocester Heritage Society has 
been hosting for many years along with town merchants. As in past 
years, it is being held the Saturday before Thanksgiving on November 
17th from 11am to 4pm. 

In addition to store items and West of the Seven Mile Line CDS, the 
GHS will be having a bake sale and a used book and periodical sale. 
Anyone wishing to donate a baked item for the sale, call Carole Fry at 
568-7022 for drop off arrangements. 

Also, GHS Nominations and Election of Officers for 2019/2021 will 
take place at the general meeting on November 19, 2018 7:00pm. 

    December 2018 

Candle Light Shopping will take place from 5pm to 9pm throughout 
Chepachet Village on the three Thursday nights before Christmas. This 
year the dates are December 6, December 13th and December 20th.  

This is always a festive time to meet friends and mingle with the holiday 
crowd and, of course, say hello to Mr. and Mrs. Claus. 

                   Hope to see you at these upcoming events 
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